

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY No. _________, s. 2023 MAR 1 5 2023

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors Education Program Supervisors Public Schools District Supervisors

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Bataan Public School Teachers and Employees Association, Inc. (BPSTEA) will conduct a **GENERAL AND EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING** on **March 23, 2023, 9:00AM**, at **Bataan Public Library**, **Balanga**, **Bataan**.

The agenda will be the following:

- Signing of Board Resolutions
- BPSTEA Election
- Revisiting BPSTEA Policy and Guidelines
- Other matters

For more information, you may contact **Dr. Aurea P. Galaboc, BPSTEA OIC- President.**

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013, this Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement per D.O. 28, s. 2001 only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent,

SO11







BATAAN PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS and EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION, INC.

Capitol Compound, Tenejero, Balanga City Baran 2008

Telephone No. (047) 791-2861 email: <u>bpsteabataan@gmail.com</u> SEC Reg. No. A199707173
FB Page: www.facebook.com/BPSTEA

March 06, 2023

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESOVI

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent OIC-Schools Division Superintendent Schools Division Office of Bataan Balanga City, Bataan 2100

Sir:

Greetings of peace and gratitude!

DOTS-2023-65970

MAR 0 7 2023 BY: 4:10 pm # 172

The undersigned would like to request permission from your good office to hold a face-to-face meeting of all the members of the General and Executive Board on March 23, 2023, 9:00 AM at the Bataan Public Library.

Agenda:

Signing of Board Resolutions BPSTEA Election Revisiting BPSTEA Policy and Guidelines Other matters

Rest assured that minimum health and safety protocols will be strictly followed during the meeting.

Anticipating your kindest approval regarding this matter.

Thank you very much and more power!

Sincerely,

OIC-President